
St. Peter’s Academy East Bridgford – Newsletter. 

Teachers: Mrs Cains / Mrs Gilbey Subject: Science Date: 10/5/19 
 

Task/Expectation: 
 
 
Another busy week and the time seems to be flying by. We can’t believe that it is 
nearly half term already! The children are really growing up and will be more than 
ready to be Year 4 juniors very soon! 
 
We wished Mrs Wale lots of good wishes on Wednesday which was her very last 
day before retiring and jetting off into the sunset to seek new adventures! The 
children made a lovely card and we enjoyed a little party. She was very tearful at the 
end of the day but we hope she will come back to visit us very soon. 
 
As you will be aware, we have been learning about magnets and forces in science 
this term. For homework this week, we would like the children to complete the 
attached sheet about pushing and pulling. We have talked about lots of different 
ideas in class. 
 
It was lovely to see so many of you at our Dukes Barn information meeting on 
Wednesday evening. All information booklets have been sent home with your child if 
you were unable to attend. Please complete and return both the Dukes Barn and the 
school EV4 forms to school as soon as possible. Without these, we are not able to 
take your child with us. 
 
Normal service will be resumed in our class this Monday 13th May. Mrs Cains will be 
back to teach the class on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday, and Mrs Gilbey from 
Wednesday to Friday.  
 
Spelling tests will take place every Monday and times tables on Thursdays. 
   
Outdoor lacrosse will continue to take place every Wednesday so an appropriate kit 
is required. We used the hall this week as it poured with rain all day on Wednesday! 
 
 
Thank you! 
 
Please return homework to school by: Friday 17th May 2019. 

 


